
STOP COVID-19! 
 

Superior Traffic Services is 

intent on protecting its 

workforce and customers by 

enacting all appropriate 

prevention safeguards.   

 

YOUR COOPERATION IS 

APPRECIATED! 

 

PRECAUTIONS FOR SUPERIOR TRAFFIC SERVICES 

 

PLEASE RESCHEDULE YOUR APPOINTMENT IF: 

• You have a fever, cough, or flu-like symptoms 

• You have had exposure to someone with Covid-19 
 

We would be more than happy to set up a call or Zoom 

meeting. 

 

WHEN VISITING: 
• You must use a face cover 

• Practice social distancing 
• Avoid shaking hands 

• We have hand sanitizer for your use 
 
Every day we have routine cleaning and focused disinfection of 
common areas, employee self-screening evaluations, frequent hand 
washing is promoted, and meetings are held remotely or outside 
when possible.  

 
 


